
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

As per Local Government Code 152.013, the public is hereby notified that all elected officials 

are proposed to receive a maximum potential salary increase of $3,300 per year effective 

October 1, 2022.  All elected officials are eligible for a longevity increase of $180.00 per year 

at their anniversary date.  The vote on this proposal will be held at the Regular Session of the 

Wheeler County Commissioners Court at 10:00 a.m., August 22, 2022. 

 

 

To be published one time on the week of August 1, 2022. 


